
July 14, 1958 
 
Board meet with the assessor to go over his books and have what is known as 

equalization meeting with interested tax payers. 
 
After this meeting the board meet with Mr. Hullet to look over his bill for graveling.  The 
bill was for $2,092.52 it was audited and found O.K. on motion Ayes 3 no 0 the clerk was 

ordered to pay same. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 

S.O. Steen/ clerk 
 


